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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Chao, Diana (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2019 8:42 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: 560 Aurora Ave 

Hello Mai, 
 
I have sent this to Lynn and Tanya to remove the Q2 2019 assessment since the LH notice has not been mailed out yet. 
 
Can you please do an AR to remove the Q1 2019 (assessment no. 190110) and Q4 2018 assessments (assessment no. 
190070? 
 

From: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)  
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 1:52 PM 
To: Chao, Diana (CI-StPaul) <Diana.Chao@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: 560 Aurora Ave  
 
 
 

From: grevering.sph@gmail.com [mailto:grevering.sph@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 1:51 PM 
To: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: 560 Aurora Ave  
 
Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Chris, 
Please see request from Romack. 
 
Greg Revering  
Chief Manager 
St. Paul Haulers LLC. 
grevering.sph@gmail.com 
 
763-295-2054 
 

From: Franklin, Romack <RFranklin3@republicservices.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 1:18 PM 
To: Greg Revering <grevering.sph@gmail.com> 
Subject: FW: 560 Aurora Ave  
 
Chris, 
 
Can you please remove all certification from Q4 – Q2 for the following RDU? There should have been on vacation hold 
from 10/1 – 6/30/19. 
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Thank you, 
 
 
 
Romack Franklin  
Municipal Services Manager  
Greater St. Paul Area 
 
4325 E. 66th Street 
Inver Grove Heights, MN 55076 
e  rfranklin3@republicservices.com 
o  651-286-4575  c  612-300-7497 
w  www.republicservices.com  
 

 
 

From: Estrella, Frances  
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 10:09 AM 
To: Franklin, Romack <RFranklin3@republicservices.com> 
Subject: 560 Aurora Ave  
 
Remove all certification from Q4 – Q2. Thank you  
 
Frances Estrella  
Billing Coordinator 
 
4325 66th St E 
Inver Grove Heights, MN 55076 
e  festrella@republicservices.com 
o  651-286-4588 
w  RepublicServices.com 
 

 
 
 


